
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

May 24, 2017 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE C ENTER • 2540 SHUMARD O A K B OULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Catherine S. Beard, Public Utility Ana lyst II , Office ofTelecommunication['S~ 
Docket No. 170021-TX - Application for certificate to provide local 
telecommunications service by Real Fast Networks LLC. 

Please add the attached document to the docket file. Thank you. 

Please call me at 413-7080, if you have any questions. 

Attachment 
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Catherine Beard 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Chuck Hogg <chuck@shelbybb.com> 
Tuesday, May 23, 2017 11:59 PM 
Catherine Beard 

Subject: Re: Docket No. 170021-TX - Application for certificate to provide local 
telecommunications service by Real Fast Networks LLC. 

Yes, I am the President of Real Fast Networks, LLC and have received this email. 

Regards, 
Chuck 

On May 23, 2017, at 1:19PM, Catherine Beard <CBeard@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Good afternoon, 

This is an attempt to verify information in the Application for certificate to provide local 
telecommunications service by Real Fa~t Networks LLC, that was filed with the Florida Public Service 
Commission. Could you please verify via this email whether or not you are the President or another 
officer of Real Fast Networks LLC? The Applicant Acknowledgment sheet that was signed by you on 
January 24, 2017, has a title stating "managing member." The form must be signed by an officer of the 
company. In another part of the application it stated that you were the President. If you could please 
just clarify and verify that you are the president, this email can be entered in the docket file and will 
suffice for the purposes necessary. Your timely response is essential as a recommendation in the docket 
is to be filed tomorrow for the upcoming Agenda. I look forward to hearing from you, thank you! 

Catherine Beard 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Public Utilities Analyst II 
(850) 413-7080 
(850) 413-7081 fax 
cbeard @psc.state. fl. us 
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